
From: Crutcher, Tim [tcrutche@comsearch.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 02, 2004 7:54 AM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
 
Eleanor, 
Good morning, Happy Election day. I received a copy of the e-mail message you 
sent to Ken, follwing is the test of your message. The 6 GHz band for this site 
was limited due to interference considerations. We had to restrict the band to 
6168.00 - 6425.00 MHz. There were no restriction requirements on the 4 GHz band, 
therefore the 3700 - 4200 MHz bandwidth was submitted. It is possible that this 
facility could receive signals anywhere in the 4 GHz band, just because we can 
only transmit in the limited 6 does not mean we should be limited in the 4. 
Depending on the specific service, it is possible that we could transmit 
information on one frequency and receive infornation on a transponder in the 
lower half of the 4 GHz band. Any questions give me a call. 
 
Tim 703-726-5665 
November 1, 2004 
Hello Mr.. Konikowski, 
Re: SES-LIC-20041004-01493 E040391 
I need clarification of the Limited Frequency Band for your Earth Station that 
you filed on October, 2004, Paterson, NJ. On your Transmitting Frequency Band 
6.1 GHz you submit the bands to be 6168.0-6425.0 ?, and on your Receiving 
Frequency Band 4.0 GHz, you submit the full band width of 3700.0-4200.0, if one 
is limited the other much be limited so which is it or what? In order to 
continue to process your application for Public Notice. Please respond in 14 
days from the date of this e-mail or your application will be Dismissed and 
returned to you without action taken. Thank you Eleanor Lott 
 
 


